
                                                                
 

 

O p e n F o r u m 
for all regular church attenders 

in Sudbury & District 
 

Thursday 25th June 2015 

At St George’s, Shimpling  

6.30 pm BBQ & refreshments - 7.30pm start  

1. Worship, prayer [Rev Matt Lawson] 

2. Update on what is happening in the Chadbrook benefice 

3. Apologies for absence 

4. Welcome 

5. Minutes of March  Forum  

6. Matters arising from the Minutes 

7. Treasurer’s Report  

8. Chairman’s Remarks  

9. Christian Aid 

10. The Porch Project at St Mary’s Hadleigh  

Speaker – Craig Hutton, Youth Worker at St Mary’s Hadleigh 

11. Future events (please see calendar attached) 

12. Closing prayer 

Chairman:  Malcolm Offord 01787 315689 (malcolmofford@btinternet.com) 
Vice Chairmen  Peter Halden 01787 319080 (phalden@talktalk.net) 
                              Lynda Sebbage  01787 313769   (Lynda@sebbage.com)  
Secretary  
Treasurer  Peter Heard 01787 373935 
Minutes Secretary   Gill Phillips 01787 310840 (gillian.phillips@gmx.co.uk )   
 
 
St George’s Church is off Aveley Lane, Shimpling. From Sudbury take A134 past Long Melford. At 

Bridge Street, take the first turning off to your left, follow road, left again into Aveley Lane, continue 

along Aveley Lane for about 2 miles until  you come to some houses and the road bends. Look out 

for wooden sign on post, on this bend pointing to ‘the Church’ to the left (post is on one’s right). The 

church is off Aveley Lane, approached via an avenue of lime trees opposite Old Rectory Lane, 

Shimpling IP29 4HF.  Parking is available in the field to the left of the avenue leading to the church. 

 

Please note that there are no toilet facilities at the Church 
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